
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The homework activities we now set will be more about spending time together as a family.  You 

may decide to take some photos of the activities you do and upload them onto the Google 

Classroom under the ‘Homework’ section or to stick the photos in their homework books. Other tasks 

can be brought into school as they are completed to share with the class.  All homework will need 

to be handed in by Friday 24th May.  Pupils will still be expected to read daily and learn their 

weekly spellings. 

Activity 1 

Use an old sock to create a puppet.  Think 

about how you can decorate it to give it 

character.  Take photos to show the stages of 

making your puppet. 

Activity 2 

Code Cracking: 

Research what Morse Code is and then use this to 

write your own secret messages for a family 

member or teacher to solve.   

Can you create your own secret code? 

Activity 3 

Design and make your own board game. 

Activity 4 

Do you like photography? 

Take some close-up pictures of objects you find in 

your house and see if a family member can identify 

them.  

Activity 5 

How many different words can you make using 

the letters from: 
 

PARKSIDE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

We think that you can make over 100! 

Activity 6 

Make up a dance routine to your favourite song.  

You can do this with a group of friends or with your 

brothers and sisters.  Film your routine once you 

have perfected it!  

Activity 7 

Create a portrait of a family member.  You 

may want to draw using a photograph to help 

you with proportions.  

Activity 8 

Can you invent something new?   

Maybe a gadget that may help someone. Create a 

labelled diagram of your design and write an 

explanation of how it will work. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K7gdWIY9R4s  

Activity 9 

Create a PowerPoint presentation or a book 

about a topic you are interested in. 

Activity 10 

Something of your own choice. 

Children can also log into SATs Bootcamp and Purple Mash on a daily basis.   

 

 

Thank you for supporting us with homework. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Parmar and Mrs Knowles 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K7gdWIY9R4s

